
3/29/72 

Dear llary, 

You will rem mbor that when 1 was there you told me that Gary D. Campbell for Al 
Chapman did), either 2415 W. Illinois or 383 0 June Drive, Dallas, phone 333-1319 (Al's 
writing), went to the FBI Dallas office on a Saturday on 12/65 anu was then interviewed. 
Al interviewed hie, but if ho hae a gave on his i:iterview, he has not sivim it to me. I 
was asked by one of you to get the FBI report or reports from the Archives. 

I did ask. I did not get them or any word, so when I had occasion to write GSil 
made complaint about this long delay. Today I heard from Rhoads on this. He soya: 

"...no recorde were found under the name you gave lir. Sia..ons by telephone..." 

He now assumes what is not the case, that I did not know whether or not there should 
be records and did not expect be hear if them are not. 

knowing nothing about this I can carry it no further. 

Hope ZuCk is getting along well, that you get to see him over the holidays, and 
give Sue and the others 	beet. 

Sincerely, 
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